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e We wish to congratulate the boys and girls who received the
Sacrament of Confirmation in August and we hope
that they have settled well into secondary school.

¢ Likewise, we extend congratulations to the children who
received their First Holy Communion in October.

e Cavan Day - on Monday 23" November we celebrated
Cavan'’s great success in becoming Ulster Champions! Children
wore their county colours with pride, and we had a great day
doing “Cavan artwork” and watching the match all over again!!

Please continue to use the CLOTHES BANK as it generates welcome
income for our school. We hope to hold a “Cash for Clobber Blitz” in

the springtime. Also please let us know if you notice that the
container is full.

Please keep up to date on our SC100] wWebsite at tunnyduff.weebly
.com

We have recently sent out our Enroiment Projection Forms for the

coming school years and we would be very grateful if parents could
fill these in with regard to their own families, and also distribute
them to neighbouring families and relatives with young children
who may wish to attend our school in the future.

Christmas Raffle — We are holding a Christmas Raffle on Monday
215 December. Each family has been sent out a card with 10 lines.
Please let us know if you need an additional card. Thank you for
your support.

Children are invited to wear their Christmas Jumpers to school
on Monday 21 and Tuesday 22" December.



